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SUBJECT: Updates to Water Dashboard 

Corpus Christi Water (CCW) has published a new water dashboard to the City's website, which 
was presented to the Council on April 15. 

City staff have made the following updates based on initial feedback: 

• Enhanced visibility of the dashboard by accessing it directly on the City's, CCW's, and 
Stage 3 homepages 

• Provided a Spanish language option 

• Linked the Drinking Water Quality Report, which includes water loss information 

• Added the April 15 Council presentation to the dashboard webpage, which includes a 
description of the dashboard and slides outlining the current drought conditions. 

As of today, City staff will stop texting the daily western supply levels, specifically the Choke 
Canyon and Lake Corpus Christi data. 

Water levels from the reservoirs will still be updated and available on a daily basis and posted on 
the water dashboa!'d site, 

The hydraulic model that predicts the projected forecasts of the western supplies and overall 
systems demand versus supply will be updated every two weeks. This update will be sent to you 
as a screenshot with a link to the website via text message. 


